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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1. Format has been updated 

2. Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1) Q1: “Recurrent acute pancreatitis is not a defined concept for pancreatitis. It is either 

acute pancreatitis or chronic pancreatitis. You should clarify which criteria your 

diagnosis was based on.” 

  A1: The recurrent acute pancreatitis was defined in this study as a clinical setting in 

which the clinical or/and serologic features were characteristic of acute pancreatitis with 

a history of recurrence at least 2 times. It was described in Materials and Methods of the 

the manuscript. 

3. References and typesetting were corrected. 

4. The present study was performed in the Medical Center of Virginia Commonwealth 

University under the supervision of Dr. Yu and Dr. Fulcher (who is the Chair of the 

Department of Radiology). The manuscript had been revised by the American co-authors 



several times when it was finished half a year before. And this time I sent to them the 

manuscript (3327-edited.doc) with the comments from the reviewers and the 

requirements from the Editor of the WJG. Dr.Yu and his secretary revised the manuscript 

again with the requirements not only for scientific purpose but also for language 

polishing (please see the attached certificate). Eventually I carefully revised the 

manuscript according to the format of WJG. Therefore, I believe that it could meet the 

publishing criteria of language with the efforts from the native speakers of English as 

co-authors of this manuscript. Dr. Yu has already emailed me a specific certificate of 

language revision which I will send to you.  

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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